Dear Parent/Students							September 24, 2015

We are only a few weeks into school, and we are already preparing for our first field trip this year.  Our two grade six classes will be going to the Canadian Museum of Human Rights on October 9 in the morning.  We will be leaving the school at 8:30am on the MBCI school bus and we will be returning at approximately 1:00pm.  

We will start our field trip with a one-hour self-guided tour where we will lead the students through two galleries, looking at specific human rights stories.  After this, we will go on a tour of most of the museum, which will take an hour and a half.  This field trip will touch on many of the themes and stories that we will cover in this year’s Social Studies course.  Following our time in the museum, we will have lunch at the Forks.  Please provide your child with money to purchase a lunch or a bagged lunch if you prefer.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this field trip, please do not hesitate to email us or call us.  



[bookmark: _GoBack]On Behalf of the Grade 6 Teachers,

Gerald Dahl
Heather Lange
Monica Ulrich
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